From: Ronald Hammer [mailto:Hammergator@msn.com]

Sent: Tuesday, November 08, 2016 1:10 PM

To: Jimmy Weekley <jweekley@cityofkeywest-fl.gov>; Samuel Kaufman <skaufman@cityofkeywest-
fl.gov>; Billy Wardlow <bwardlow@cityofkeywest-fl.gov>; Richard Payne <rpayne@cityofkeywest-
fl.gov>; Clayton Lopez <clopez@cityofkeywest-fl.gov>; Margaret Romero <mromero@cityofkeywest-

fl.gov>
Subject: Ride Sharing

Good Afternoon Commissioners

| am sending an e-mail in support of bringing ride sharing services such as Uber and Lyft into the
City of Key West.

Thank You
Ron Hammer

1516 VonPhister Street
Key West, FL 33040



